
Gray  wolf  traced  to  Boreal
area
By Lesley McClurg, KQED-TV

Gray wolves are trekking farther south in California. A 2-
year-old female, known as OR-54, recently wandered through
Nevada County in the northern Sierra Nevada. Until now, the
California Department of Fish and Wildlife had reported wolves
only as far south as Lassen County.

“She’s made her way all the way down into the Sierra, and
that’s so exciting because this is its prime wolf habitat,”
said Amaroq Weiss of the Center for Biological Diversity.
“It’s an area that scientists have identified for a long time
as being good wolf habitat.”

The  wolf  is  collared  with  a  GPS  transmitter  that  allowed
officials to determine her whereabouts just off Interstate 80,
near Boreal Mountain.
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